
Press Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Monday, August 21, 2006, 11:00 AM 

SUBJECT: 

Temporary Telephone Interruption at Sutter County Sheriff's Dept. 

TEXT: 

Sutter County Sheriff’s Department is advising that on Friday August 25, 2006 between 
the hours of 6 AM and 7 AM, the business line of the Sheriffs Office (530) 822-7307 will 
be inoperable.  This one hour interruption is due to a system upgrade.  Any person 
wishing to phone the Sutter County Sheriff’s Department for normal business matters 
during that hour is requested to call (530) 822-4661.  The 9-1-1 system will not be 
affected during this hour and citizens should continue to dial 9-1-1 during an emergency. 

CONTACT PERSON AND TELEPHONE NUMBER:   

J. PAUL PARKER 

UNDERSHERIFF 

530-822-7307 
 


